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The Bureau of Reclamation and the California Department of Water Resources (DWR) are holding four public hearings to solicit input on the Draft Program
Environmental Impact Statemenl/Environmentallmpact Report (Draft PElSIR) for the San Joaquin River Restoration Program (SJRRP). The draft document
was released for public review and comment on April 22 and a 60-day public comment period runs through close of business Tuesday, June 21, 2011.

The interested public is asked to review the document and provide input and comments on the findings, including the alternatives analyzed, the impacts,
and proposed mitigation measures. To request an Executive Summary or a compact disc of the document, please contact Ms. Margaret Gidding at
916-978-5461, TTY 916-978·5608, or mgidding@usbr.gov.

The Draft PEIS/R may be rev',ewed at several agency office and public libraries. See the SJRRP website at www.restoresjr.netfora complete list of
places to access the document.

Comments can be submitted by mail or e-mail to: Ms. Michelle Banonis, Reclamation, 2800 Cottage Way, Mp·170, Sacramento, CA 95825; or to
Ms. Fran Schulte, Dept of Water Resources, South Central Region Office, 3374 E. Shields Avenue, Fresno, CA 93726; or via e-mail to
peisrcomments@restoresjr.netor fschulte@Water.ca.gov.

For additional information, or if you need assistance to participate in or translation services for the hearings, contact Ms. Gidding at the contact information
provided above. The SJRRP is being implemented by five agencies: Reclamation, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, the National Marine Fisheries Service, the
California Department of Fish and Game, and DWR. The joint document has been prepared in accordance with the reqUirements of the National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).
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